
中華基督教會基朗中學 

The Church of Christ in China Kei Long College 

 
投考中一入學試名單 

List of candidates for the Form 1 admission test 
 

日期：9-7-2025(三)  
Date: 9-7-2025 (Wednesday) 

 
時間：上午九時正 

Time: 9:00 
 

報到地點：207室 

Reporting location: Room 207 

 報到地點： 309室 

Reporting location: Room 309 
考試座位編號 

Seat number     

入學申請表編號 

Application number 

 考試座位編號 

Seat number     
入學申請表編號 

Application number 

1 2  21 56 

2 5  22 58 

3 7  23 60 

4 12  24 62 

5 13  25 63 

6 20  26 64 

7 21  27 65 

8 23  28 71 

9 25  29 75 

10 28  30 82 

11 29  31 85 

12 31  32 88 

13 34  33 93 

14 38  34 94 

15 43  35 98 

16 45  36 99 

17 50  37 103 

18 51  38 104 

19 52  39 106 

20 54    

 

備註： 

⚫ 投考學生請提早 15分鐘到校，並到所獲分配的地點報到。 

⚫ 面試完結時間約為 10:30至 11:15，家長可於雨天操場等候或按時接回學生。 

⚫ 投考者請帶備文具(鉛筆、原子筆、擦膠等)及學生手冊應考，但不用帶計算機。 

⚫ 如學校有中一學位空缺，會按學生筆試、面試表現及成績取錄，並於稍後時間致電通知家長

及同學來校註冊，家長毋須致電本校查詢。 

⚫ 投考者應先前往原來派位學校註冊。 

⚫ 如筆試當日天文台發出紅色、黑色暴雨信號，或懸掛八號或以上風球，或教育局宣佈停課， 

筆試及面試將順延至 10/7 (四)舉行，時間將在學校網頁公佈。  

 

  



Remarks: 

⚫ Candidates are requested to arrive at school 15 minutes early and report to the assigned location. 

⚫ The interview will end approximately between 10:30 and 11:15. Parents may wait in the playground 

during rainy weather or pick up students on time. 

⚫ Candidates should bring stationery (pencils, ballpoint pens, erasers, etc.) and the student handbook 

for the exam, but calculators are not required. 

⚫ If there are vacancies for Form 1 places, students will be admitted based on their performance in the 

written test, interview, and grades. Parents and students will be notified by phone later to register at 

the school, and parents do not need to call the school for inquiries. 

⚫ Candidates should first register at their originally assigned school. 

⚫ If the Observatory issues a red or black rainstorm signal, or hoists a No. 8 or higher typhoon signal, 

or if the Education Bureau announces school suspension on the day of the written test, the written 

test and interview will be postponed to July 10 (Thursday), and the time will be announced on the 

school website. 


